
 

  
 

Stay Connected  

 
Now that you’ve met our children and experienced NPH first-
hand, stay connected and continue making a difference! 
 
Reflect on Your Trip 
Share a reflection: Write a short testimonial about your time 
at NPH! We would love to share your experience on our blog 
and Facebook page. Please share a reflection with us, which 
could include a story of meeting your sponsored child, a 
description of your trip, or how this experience impacted you. 
Send your reflection directly and any corresponding photo to 
your regional contact. 
 
Trip evaluation: We love receiving feedback to help us plan 
and improve future trips. To share your evaluation and help us 
continue to improve trip experiences, please visit 
www.nphusa.org/tripevaluation. If you brought any donations 
to the home and would like a receipt for tax purposes, please 
also use this link. 
 
Make an Impact 
Sponsor a Child: Our sponsorship program provides ongoing 
sustainable support for our children and meet their basic 
needs. Sponsorship gives you an opportunity to develop or 
continue your relationship with a child at an NPH home. If you 
would like to sponsor a child, you can sign up online at 
www.nphusa.org/sponsor or get in touch with your regional 
contact. 
 
Volunteer: Want to go behind the scenes? We are always 
looking for NPH supporters to help out by volunteering in the 
office or remotely. This is a great way to build your resume 
and fill service hour requirements. Please call or e-mail your 
regional contact for volunteering opportunities.   

Thank you for opening 
your hearts to NPH and 
the children! We look 
forward to having you 
join us on another trip 

in the future. 
 

Information on upcoming trips: 
www.nphusa.org/travel 

Your Regional Staff Contact:  
Casey Rector  

Development Coordinator, NPH USA  
e-mail: crector@nphusa.org  

Phone: 617.206.4940 

Join us online: 
We invite you to stay connected with 
us through Facebook, Twitter, and 

Instagram to help spread awareness 
about our children and share your 

experience at an NPH home! Please 
also subscribe to our YouTube channel 

and our blog, and follow us on 
LinkedIn. 
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Stay Connected with NPH USA 
 
Join an NPH USA Program 
Our NPH USA programs offer you the chance to stay connected 
with others engaged in NPH USA: 
 
Youth Ambassador Program: We encourage everyone to 
stay involved upon their return from NPH! Our Youth 
Ambassador Program is ideal for middle and high school 
students, incorporating fun, simple ways to support and 
spread NPH awareness. This program will also provide you 
with an opportunity for required service hours while building 
up your college resume. Contact your regional representative 
and check out the program at 
www.nphusa.org/youthambassador if you are interested! 
 
Child Sponsorship Ambassador Program: Whether you 
sponsor a child or love the idea of it, we are always looking for 
advocates to promote child sponsorship. The relationship 
between a child and their sponsor is filled with unconditional 
love for both parties. If you are interested in sharing 
information about child sponsorship with friends and family, 
please contact your regional contact or visit 
www.nphusa.org/manesponsorshipambassador. 
 
Connect Your Community 
On a recent trip to an NPH home, one of the NPH National 
Directors said, “Now that you know the world’s best kept 
secret, don’t keep it to yourselves!” Introduce your networks 
to NPH USA and help spread the love for our NPH children: 
 
Spread Awareness in your School: Connect us with your 
school’s administration team, Spanish teachers or department 
head, and anyone else at your school who might be interested 
in incorporating NPH into their curriculum through visits, trips, 
or child sponsorship. A great way to connect is to simply write 
an email introducing NPH to your teacher or administration 
member and put your regional contact on copy. We can take it 
from there! 
 
Spread Awareness in your Church: Connect us with your 
church’s pastor, religious studies head, faith formation head, 
and anyone else at your church who might be interested in 
bringing NPH to your church community. A great way to 
connect is to simply write an email introducing NPH to your 
church connection and keep your regional contact on copy.  
We can describe different NPH opportunities for churches 
following your introduction. 
 

Attend an Event 
 

Please attend an upcoming event, invite 
your friends, and spread the word! 

 
Pints for Pequeños 

June 6th, 2019  
Harpoon Brewery Tasting Room 

www.nphusa.org/pints  
 

3rd Annual Love without Limits 
November 2nd, 2019 

Boston Marriott Quincy, Quincy, MA 
 

Irish Hearts 
April 19th, 2020 

South Shore Country Club, Hingham, MA 
 
 

For the latest on upcoming events, 
visit: 

www.nphusa.org/ma-ne 
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